Representative Cathy Munoz
State Capitol

Room 501

Juneau, AK 99801

April 7, 2014

Thank you for introducing HB 180, "An Act establishing the second Sunday of June each year as
Children's Day." A friend of mine who lives part-time in Thailand told me how Thailand honors
its children with a special day every year just for them. According to internet sites. other
countries also have Children's Days. Some of these are China, Japan, Turkey. Switzerland.
Australia, Brazil, India and Poland.

We honor our mothers, fathers and grand parents with special days so why not our children?
There is nothing more precious to me than my two children and my two grandsons. They are the
love of my life. I support HB 180. Thank you for introducing this legislation.
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